
  her 5026 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  her 5026 # taute {tow'-tay}; and tauten {tow'-tane}; and
tautes {tow'-tace}; dative case, accusative case and genitive
case respectively of the feminine singular of 3778; (towards or
of) this: -- {her}, + hereof, it, that, + thereby, the (same),
this (same).[ql

  hereof 5026 # taute {tow'-tay}; and tauten {tow'-tane}; and
tautes {tow'-tace}; dative case, accusative case and genitive
case respectively of the feminine singular of 3778; (towards or
of) this: -- her, + {hereof}, it, that, + thereby, the (same),
this (same).[ql

  it 5026 # taute {tow'-tay}; and tauten {tow'-tane}; and tautes
{tow'-tace}; dative case, accusative case and genitive case
respectively of the feminine singular of 3778; (towards or of)
this: -- her, + hereof, {it}, that, + thereby, the (same), this
(same).[ql

  same 5026 # taute {tow'-tay}; and tauten {tow'-tane}; and
tautes {tow'-tace}; dative case, accusative case and genitive
case respectively of the feminine singular of 3778; (towards or
of) this: -- her, + hereof, it, that, + thereby, the (same),
this ({same}).[ql

  same 5026 # taute {tow'-tay}; and tauten {tow'-tane}; and
tautes {tow'-tace}; dative case, accusative case and genitive
case respectively of the feminine singular of 3778; (towards or
of) this: -- her, + hereof, it, that, + thereby, the ({same}),
this (same).[ql

  that 5026 # taute {tow'-tay}; and tauten {tow'-tane}; and
tautes {tow'-tace}; dative case, accusative case and genitive
case respectively of the feminine singular of 3778; (towards or
of) this: -- her, + hereof, it, {that}, + thereby, the (same),
this (same).[ql

  the 5026 # taute {tow'-tay}; and tauten {tow'-tane}; and
tautes {tow'-tace}; dative case, accusative case and genitive
case respectively of the feminine singular of 3778; (towards or
of) this: -- her, + hereof, it, that, + thereby, {the} (same),
this (same).[ql

  thereby 5026 # taute {tow'-tay}; and tauten {tow'-tane}; and
tautes {tow'-tace}; dative case, accusative case and genitive
case respectively of the feminine singular of 3778; (towards or
of) this: -- her, + hereof, it, that, + {thereby}, the (same),
this (same).[ql

  this 5026 # taute {tow'-tay}; and tauten {tow'-tane}; and
tautes {tow'-tace}; dative case, accusative case and genitive
case respectively of the feminine singular of 3778; (towards or
of) this: -- her, + hereof, it, that, + thereby, the (same),
{this} (same).[ql
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